

Siegel Center 1200 West Broad Street Box 843013 Richmond, Virginia 23284-3013

804 828-4000 • Fax: 804 828-7526 TDD: 1-800-828-1120 @vcu.edu

April 1, 2022

Dear Planning Commission,

I am writing this letter in support of the special use permit (SUP) and development that is being proposed by A.N. Abouzaki, Applicant, at 931-933 West Grace Street. I was apprised of the plans from the outset both as a neighbor and Virginia Commonwealth University's Vice President and Director of Athletics. Granting the SUP will allow for a greater, more efficient use of the parcel at 931-933 West Grace Street.

Sincerely,

Ed McLaughlin

Vice President & Director of Athletics